
Millmerran township and rural surrounding district are 
invited to bring the festive feel to the area by decorating 

their homes, shop windows or other windows and rural mail 
boxes.  There will be no competitions in 2024. 

Great enjoyment is had by all who decorate and those in 
the community who like to drive around, look on 

Facebook/websites and see what has been created. 

To share your creations please email a digital photo, 
address and giving permission to share these details to 

millmerrannewsletter@gmail.com 
For any further details please phone or text 0417 782 810 

Lights to be displayed evenings  
6.30pm till 9pm each day from 1.12.24 until 27.12.24

Christmas
Lights-Windows
Rural Mail Boxes


